From: Dave Stoldt [mailto:dstoldt@mpwmd.net]

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 4:33 PM

To: Luke Coletti

Cc: O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Aue, Marianna@waterboards; Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards
Subject: Response per your request

Mr. Coletti,

The District rules often focus on sites. Some sites may have multiple service addresses. Some existing
service addresses may serve one or more parcels. Meter splits under footnote 47 of the 2009 CDO
would result in multiple new service addresses where there was once just one service address. That is
why we don't have a narrow focus on "service address." However, we also track properties by street
address and APN (parcel number) and apply the District rules accordingly.

At this time, the District is prepared to end its correspondence on this issue and let public commenters
make their inquiries to SWRCB staff.

David J. Stoldt

General Manager

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
5 Harris Court — Bldg G

Monterey, CA 93940



